
ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT REVIEW BOARD 
 

The Joint Secretariat – Inuvialuit Settlement Region 
PO Box 2120 Inuvik, NWT, Canada X0E 0T0 

Phone (867) 777-2828 Fax (867) 777-2610  eirb@jointsec.nt.ca   
 

 
 
 
 
 

May 5, 2010 
 
 
Hamlet of Tuktoyaktuk            Town of Inuvik GNWT                   GNWT  
Box 120                                       Box 1160,                                       Department of Transportation  
Tuktoyaktuk, NWT X0E 1C0     #2 Firth Street                                 Lahm Ridge Tower 
                                                     Inuvik, NWT X0E 0T0                    2nd Flr, 4501 - 50 Ave 
                                                         P.O. Box 1320 
                                                                        Yellowknife, NWT X1A 2L9 

 
            

ATTENTION: MAYOR MERVEN GRUBEN, MAYOR DENNY RODGERS 
AND MR. JIM STEVENS 

 
Dear Sirs: 
 
Re:  HAMLET OF TUKTOYAKTUK, TOWN OF INUVIK AND GNWT - CONSTRUCTION OF 
THE INUVIK TO TUKTOYAKTUK HIGHWAY, NORTHWEST TERRITORIES [02/10-05] 
 
On April 27, 2010 the Environmental Impact Review Board (EIRB) received a referral from the 
Environmental Impact Screening Committee (EISC) titled: “HAMLET OF TUKTOYAKTUK, TOWN 
OF INUVIK AND GNWT - CONSTRUCTION OF THE INUVIK TO TUKTOYAKTUK HIGHWAY, 
NORTHWEST TERRITORIES [02/10-05]”. I am forwarding to you a copy of the Operating 
Procedures of the Environmental Impact Review Board (EIRB). Board members will be meeting on 
May 18th-20th, 2010 to make preliminary decisions on the format and schedule for the public review 
as set out in section 12.9 of the Operating Procedures. 
 
I understand that Mr. Jim Stevens, Director of Planning Policy and Environment Division GNWT will be the 
lead contact to the project. 
  
Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns regarding this referral.  
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
Eli Nasogaluak 
Environmental Assessment Coordinator  
Environmental Impact Review Board  
Phone: (867) 777-2828  
Fax: (867) 777-2610  
eirb@jointsec.nt.ca 

mailto:eirb@jointsec.nt.ca�

